If you are interested in the trip to Frogmore House on the 7" June this
about your last opportunity to sign up on the list at the back of the
church.

If you have any foreign coins ‘down the back of the sofa’ or in that ‘safe
place, where you keep the things you might need in the future’ and you
want to put them to good use there is a member of the Chaplains team at
the Cathedral who is collecting them for charity. If you would like to pass
your on them have a word with Stefanie.

Dates for June

4™ Men’s Breakfast 9am in the hall.

7 Outing to Frogmore House.

7" PCC meeting.

13" Community Lunch 1pm in the hall.

20" Women’s Fellowship 2.30pm in the hall.
25"™ Community Shop in the hall

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30 — 10 am and Wednesday 7 —
7.30 pm in the Church.

Contact details:

Rector — Rev. Stefanie Hodges — 504228 [ day off Friday ]
Church warden — Dawn Scanlon — 07732 033448 or email
dawnscanlonl@hotmail.com
Newsletter — Sue Hammond — 562661 or email
m_hammond@talk21.com material by Thurs. please.
Vulnerable Adults — Eike Ndiweni - Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com
Stewardship — Mike Hammond - details as for newsletter.

ST. FRANCIS PARISH CHURCH, -

Sunday 29" May 2016 at 10am
1st Sunday after Trinity

A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today

Readings: 1 Kings8v.22, 23, 41-43 p.344

Luke 7 v.1-10 p1035

Collect:

God of truth,

help us to keep your law of love
and to walk in ways of wisdom,
that we may find true life

in Jesus Christ your Son.

If your little ones need distraction there are books and toys in the back
room for your use.

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service.

The time for polishing, pressing and creating is nearly over, this afternoon
is the 90" Birthday Tea. If anybody is need of a lift please have a word

with either Jyl or Mike H. | hope you have all been busy creating your
headgear!!




